3) Payroll Provider – WG Accountancy Services


You may be aware that I already provide a payroll service for xxx PC and xxx
Village Hall, so if I set out the work I do for them, 
it will give you some idea.

The payroll month end is normal the last day of the month but if you 
needed it to be another day ie 28th for example, that is fine.

Timesheets showing basic salary, overtime and any other additions (or 
reductions) are emailed to me around about five days before the payroll 
date for me to process the information. I then email the payslips and 
summary schedules to the clerk and finance officer. The original 
paperwork is then delivered to the clerk's house in Blackboys a couple 
of days later.

I use Sage payroll which is directly linked to NEST and The People's 
Pension; I am sure we could sort out something for your pension 
provider. This will produce payslips, summary schedules, report of 
monthly payment due to HMRC, deal with any SSP, starters and leavers 
(issue form P45) and year end form P60's as at 5 April.

For this service I charge £30 per month, invoiced quarterly in arrears.

xxxPC also transfer the PAYE money to my firm's bank account for 
me to pay HMRC by 19th of the following month, as they find this easier 
to do.

Hopefully this is of use to you and I look forward to hearing from you 
in due course.

Regards,

Colin Haffenden
WG Accountancy Services

